Tuesday, May 01, 2007
Dear Justin, Alicia, Veronica, Cynthia, Danny, David, Elizabeth, Julian, Kyanna, Karina, Kimberly, Kayla, Lucas, Meggie, Mari-France, Niki, Nicolas, Stanley, Saad and Adamo:

I would like to thank you for your e-mails about my book Mice at Centre Ice. First of all, I thought they were extremely well written, thoughtful with good grammar and spelling and no mistakes which is something you can all be proud of. I also liked the art you included with the letters. Now, I’ll try to answer your questions. 

It’s nice to know your favourite parts of the book because this helps me to decide what students like best. I’m also happy that you liked the funny parts. It’s hard for me to decide which part I like best, but I think perhaps it is the scenes at the dump with Benny and the Big M. I also like the creed and Benny’s funeral. Thanks for telling me that it helped you to like reading other books, understand the meaning of friendship and understand the rules of good sportsmanship in hockey. 

Your yearly hockey game sounds like a good idea and lots of fun. Hope you really enjoyed it this year. The book took me two years to write, but I had to send it to six publishers before it was accepted by Nelson. Now I publish it myself because it went out of print in 2001. I do have a sequel called Mice in Centre Field about baseball. It’s out of print, too, but I have about 30 copies left. I’ve never met Joanne Rowling but when she was in Toronto, my writer friend Sylvia McNicoll met her at a special luncheon and was really thrilled. If you read my website your will see where I got the idea for writing Mice at Centre Ice. An artist friend asked me when I was going to ‘write that hockey book.’ On the envelope she drew a picture of a mouse in walnut shell helmet, with a big Red M on his sweater, a Popsicle stick taped together and safety pin skates. 

I’m going to send you my autographs on my bookmarks by snail mail. Keep up the good work! 

Sincerely, 

Estelle Salata  
